
LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

AUTHOR'S REPLY

The method originally published by Mr. Gutkow
ski and myself was appropriate for the system and
radiopharmaceutical in which it was used; each
worker must determine its appropriateness in any
other situation. We agree that all radiopharmaceu

ticals should undergo careful quality control, whether
sold in kit form or for that matter in any other form.
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